Weekly Update 6/11/20



6.11.20

Dear Parents,

It is hard to believe we are at the end of another week and a great week we have had. It has been absolutely wonderful to have our pupils back to school, they certainly do thrive on the structure and routine of being at school.

I wish to thank you for working so well with us wearing face coverings when coming onto our premises, as urged also by Mr Weir, the minister of education. We all have to continue to play our part in fighting this virus and I have no doubt with such great community spirit and working together we can do this.

Please see below a few points I wish to bring to your attention:



Seesaw – Children who are self-isolating due to Covid 19, will be given an outline of the work completed in class during the week. Your child's class teacher will Seesaw intermittent activities during the week, based on what is being covered in class each day. This will generally happen after 3.00p.m, however on occasions, your child's class teacher may be able to do this during the school day. Please note: Children who are ill from Covid 19 or any illness are not expected to complete work.

<u>Class Bubbles</u> – If your child's class group have to self-isolate, learning will take place again via Seesaw, with daily contact from the class teacher/sub teacher outlining the work that is be covered, as if your child had been in school.



Engage Programme

We are delighted to announce that Miss Doherty is returning to us, as our Engage teacher one day each week. This is a programme that has provided a small amount of additional funding to our school to support those pupils who we feel may not have progressed as well as expected during lockdown. I will be in contact with those of you this will apply to in due course.



We would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank you all for supporting our school dinners to date. We are definitely heading in the right direction and with your continued support I have no doubt we are proving we are more than self-sustainable. I would like to congratulate Mrs Mary Conway and Mrs Barbara Gren for their continued hard work in providing such delicious hot meals to all our pupils.

Wishing you all a peaceful weekend break with all good wishes to those in our school community who are self-isolating at this time.

Keep safe Everyone

Yours in partnership

C. Wadsworth